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After receiving complaints from several Republicans regarding ads being run by two leading Republican 
gubernatorial candidates, Republican State Party Chairman, Harvey E. Yates, Jr., assembled a committee 
to examine the ads. Documents supporting their ads were requested from both Susana Martinez and 
Allen Weh. The documents were examined to determine whether the ads were truthful. 

  

It was found that the documents furnished by the Susana Martinez reasonably supported her ad 
regarding Allen Weh’s earlier position on amnesty. However, it was found that the documents to which 
the committee was directed by Allen Weh did not reasonably support either his radio or TV ad.  

  

In Mr. Weh’s ad he suggests that Ms. Martinez has not paid her taxes. No support for that was found in 
the documents. Mr. Weh’s ads imply that Ms. Martinez has misused public funds in a variety of ways.  
Yet, an examination of the documents not only did not substantiate that claim, the examination results 
suggest that Ms. Martinez has handled public funds properly. In short, the effort undertaken revealed 
that Mr. Weh’s recent radio and TV ads are misleading. 

  

In regard to the above Chairman Yates stated the following: "Dishonesty in political advertising should 
not be tolerated in either party. I believe it to be quite unfortunate that one of the Republican 
gubernatorial candidates has issued ads which are so misleading. I note that when Mr. Weh accuses Ms. 
Martinez of failure to pay her taxes, this can be taken as suggesting possible felonious conduct on the 
part of Ms. Martinez. This suggestion by Mr. Weh, without clear evidence, is inappropriate." 

  

Mr. Yates continued, "Republicans expect honesty in government.  How likely is that result, if dishonesty 
in campaigning is tolerated in those we elect to run government?" 

 


